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BLB&G Partner Hannah Ross Presented "Identifying
and Analyzing Securities Fraud During Periods of 
Market Volatility" at GAPPT 2022 Eighth Annual 
Trustee School
October 12, 2022

On September 19, 2022, BLB&G Partner Hannah Ross spoke at the Georgia Association of Public Pension Trustees
(GAPPT) 2022 Eighth Annual Trustee School Conference and presented "Identifying and Analyzing Securities Fraud
During Periods of Market Volatility." Hannah has spoken at previous GAPPT events and is frequently called upon to
speak at other pension and securities related conferences around the country.

The GAPPT Trustee School is an annual educational opportunity offered to public retirement system trustees, plan
staff members, and professional service providers of Georgia's public retirement.


